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CONCO LAUNCHES “PIT STOP” CAMPAIGN TO KEEP POWER PLANTS 
 EFFICIENT AND RELIABLE THROUGHOUT PEAK SUMMER MONTHS. 

 
Conco Says “Give Us Two or Three Days, We’ll Give You Two or Three Megawatts” 

 
 

PITTSBURGH — May 01, 2010 — Conco Systems today announced a new “Pit Stop” campaign running from 

June through August, 2010, to keep power plants operating efficiently and reliably during the summer months of 

peak demand.  Similar to a NASCAR® Pit Stop, Conco is helping power plants quickly recover lost megawatts, 

improve plant heat rate and reduce CO2 emissions over a brief two or three day period with their exclusive Total 

Condenser Performance™ services.   The campaign, which targets a period of time when most power plants don’t do 

maintenance, highlights how a short “Pit Stop” approach to condenser maintenance, can dramatically improve 

performance throughout this period.   Conco is even throwing in two tickets to the NASCAR® Ford 400 Sprint Cup 

Championship in November for every condenser cleaning performed during the campaign.  Customers only need to 

visit the campaign website at www.YourConcoPitCrew.com to request the service to be eligible.   

 

About Conco Systems 

Founded in 1923, Conco is the world’s leading provider of condenser and heat exchanger services to the power 

generation industry with offices located in the US, Europe and Asia Pacific. 

 
For more information:  

(Eric H. Fayard), (800-345-3476), (efayard@concosystems.net) 
 
For more information on Conco Systems: http://www.concosystems.com  
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